
 

 

 
 
 
 

May 30, 2024 

 
NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 

 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATION (RFQ) FOR  

OPERATIONS, MAINTENANCE, AND EVALUATION OF FIVE (5)  
REGIONAL STORMWATER CAPTURE AND TREATMENT PROJECTS 

 
 
GWMA is retracting the Request For Qualifications (RFQ) that was issued May 1, 2024 for Operations 
& Maintenance (O&M) and Evaluation of 5 Regional Stormwater Capture Projects. 
 
Considering the complexity of the required services, GWMA is in the process of rewriting the RFQ and 
will release the new RFQ soon. 
 
Those interested in receiving the new RFQ directly upon release are advised to share their contact 
details with madelineanderson.gateway@gmail.com using the subject line "GWMA O&M RFQ." 
 


